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Hello, I would like to respectfully say to the maine people that any restrictions to 
current permissions for the taking of coyotes is a big foolish mistake. As an avid 
hunter, fisherman, outdoorsman in many parts of this state not just one area, I see 
huge numbers of different packs of coyotes causing major harm to populations. Small 
game especially. Snow shoe hare in particular are taking a huge hit, not to mention the
risk of residents pets. I fully stand to at least leave current laws for coyote hunting in 
place, or put in new ones for the people to be able to hunt them more often and more 
effective methods such as allow night hunting for longer period of time and allow a 
longer trapping season. This issue has been going on for many years and there are just
too many coyotes in our state for many reasons. Our ecosystem depends on us. 


